
                                                                                                             
 

 

 

Just Water International Limited’s (JWI) Board of Directors wish to announce the resignation of 
Brendan Wood as a director effective 1 June 2018. 

Brendan has bought extensive experience to the board as a director and his contribution has been 
appreciated by both fellow board members and senior management. 

For further enquires please contact: 
 
Tony Falkenstein       
Chairman      
+ 64 (21) 950 856      
 
Email: tf@jwi.co.nz      

mailto:tf@jwi.co.nz

